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We strongly object against the Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965,Amendment Bylaw
No.6,2021-Bylaw No.14311 Rez.#21-07

We are residents of 5807-6461Telford Ave.Burnaby.

We are so much keen on Metrotown and have been living here since early 2015.Here are
much more friendly and environment harmoniously.

Now, we strongly object against Bylaw No.6,2021-Bylaw No.14311

and strongly hope it should be back to the original and normal states which we have ever
approved at first public hearing at city hall of Burnaby three years before.

Because of the new proposed Zoning Amendment Bylaw No.6,2021-Bylaw
No.14311,which permit three additional storeys for the high rise instead of the second
proposed Amendment.

The developer must be not trustworthy and,over and over,again and again, put forward
new invasive proposal.

It has now been a new 38-storey high rise instead of a original 33-storey.It is trying to
make great progress to ask three additional storeys for 38-storeys.

As a true result,the developer’s new proposal will not only strongly harm our right to
share the sunshine,but will put to shame Burnaby City Council as well.

To make matters worse, New Amendment Bylaw No0.6.2021-Bylaw 14311 will seriously
destroy here architectural landscapes and community harmonies.

So,we,Canadian citizens, residents of 5807-6461 Telford Ave.must strongly objected the

new proposal.
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We will appreciate a new construction of a 33-storey market strata residential building
and a six-storey rental residential building.

Thanks so much for hearing our hearts.
Sixuan Wu (a Canadian citizen)
Jianming Wu (a Canadian citizen)

Furong Gong (a Canadian permanent resident)

5807-6461 Telford Ave.Burnaby.BC.CA.
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F & : We strongly object against the Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965,Amendment
Bylaw No.6,2021-Bylaw No.14311 Rez.#21-07

We are residents of 5807-6461 Telford Ave.Burnaby.

We are so much keen on Metrotown and have been living here since early 2015.Here are
much more friendly and environment harmoniously.

Now, we strongly object against Bylaw No0.6,2021-Bylaw No.14311

and strongly hope it should be back to the original and normal states which we have ever
approved at first public hearing at city hall of Burnaby three years before.

Because of the new proposed Zoning Amendment Bylaw No.6,2021-Bylaw
No.14311,which permit three additional storeys for the high rise instead of the second
proposed Amendment.

The developer must be not trustworthy and,over and over,again and again, put forward new invasive
proposal.
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It has now been a new 38-storey high rise instead of a original 33-storey.It is trying to
make great progress to ask three additional storeys for 38-storeys.

As a true result,the developer’s new proposal will not only strongly harm our right to
share the sunshine,but will put to shame Burnaby City Council as well.

To make matters worse, New Amendment Bylaw No.6.2021-Bylaw 14311 will seriously
destroy here architectural landscapes and community harmonies.

So,we,Canadian citizens, residents of 5807-6461 Telford Ave.must strongly objected the new proposal.

We will appreciate a new construction of a 33-storey market strata residential building
and a six-storey rental residential building.

Thanks so much for hearing our hearts.

Sixuan Wu (a Canadian citizen)
Jianming Wu (a Canadian citizen)
Furong Gong (a Canadian permanent resident)

5807-6461 Telford Ave.Burnaby.BC.CA.



